
Addendum to NOR for 2024 Hobie 106 FC Regatta. 

Weather permitting, on Saturday at the time of the first race, we will be doing an “Over 
Early” Ceremony in memory of Bruce Andrews.  All Sailors are welcome to participate. 

The RC will hoist a Hobie Class Flag of a color not used for the Regatta.  Beth sailing with 
friends on a Getaway will cross the starting line and receive an Over Early flag and then 
continue a short way up the course and park/anchor.  The rest should follow and park 
abeam of the Getaway.  Beth will then spread Bruces ashes in the bay as a Fleet 106 
sendoƯ. 


